
PPL CORPORATION STANDARDS OF INTEGRITY
Amendments – April 17, 2023

Effective April 17, 2023, PPL Corporation’s Standards of Integrity (Standards) were revised to reflect updates to PPL Corporation’s vision, 
mission, and values statements and to add a “Public Officials Interactions” section focusing on PPL Corporation’s commitment to act  
with integrity and transparency as we engage with public officials. 

The revised Standards also reflect clarifications to certain sections, as well as company policy reference updates and updates to  
corporate subsidiary listings.


